
Antonia Hover 

¡correspondence"^^» 
8/11/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 07725-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 8:21 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL rate hike 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 7:10 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL rate hike 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 2025001 1 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Tim Abbott <flpaintmaster@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 5:44 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL rate hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

This is bullshit. How can you claim to represent residential customers while you "oversee" a corporation with a 
monopoly and have capitulated to all the rate increases I have seen come up since I moved here in !976. I'm 
guessing this rate increase is to accommodate vast additional power needed for data centers, crypto and other 
corporate uses who dwarf the average schmo's electrical consumption. Where the hell is the savings from 
abundant solar & wind power in Fl? 

https://www.tampabav.com/news/business/2025/08/08/ft)l-florida-power-light-rate-hike-bill-increase-
settlement/ 

Tim Abbott 
108 Roosevelt Avenue 
Cocoa Beach, Fl 3293 1 
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